

Dear Marshal,

We bring you the following message on behalf of the organisers of the Rallynuts Stages Rally:

"The Rallynuts Stages Rally (formerly known as the Severn Valley Stages) is being held on Saturday 14th April 2018 and as always it requires an army of willing volunteers to ensure the safe running of an event like this.

2018 will see the 45th running of the Midland Manor Motor Club organised event and has been widely recognised as a key event in the British rallying calendar over the years. Having been known for 13 years as the Kerridge Stages Rally followed by the Mutiny Stages Rally, the continued association with Rallynuts Motorsport offers an opportunity for the event to expand with a dynamic route and a new name for 2018 and beyond.

Based at the Builth Wells Showground, the rally will see a new name and date in 2018 along with the inclusion of the popular BTRDA Rally Series. It will offer over 40 miles of action through some of the most challenging stages in Wales, made famous in recent years by the penultimate round of the World Rally Championship, Wales Rally GB.

The stages which will need your invaluable help are as follows;

SS1/5 Crychan Dyfan Davies (Teifi Valley MC)

SS2/6 Cefn Mike Timmins (Knutsford MC)

SS3/7 Gwibedog Ian Evans (BRMC)

SS4 Radnor Ian Jarrett (CSMA)

If you could please follow the link bellow which will take you to the Marshals registration form and complete: <a href="http://rallynutsrally.co.uk/marshals">http://rallynutsrally.co.uk/marshals</a>

Alternatively you can contact us via email; marshals@rallynutsrally.co.uk

A BIG THANK YOU for taking the time to read this letter and the Rallynuts Team look forward to working with you in the near future.

Kindest Regards Paul Smiley Jones Rallynuts Stages - Chief Marshal 2018"

Issued by the Motor Sports Association, Motor Sports House, Riverside Park, Colnbrook, SL3 0HG
T: +44 (0)1753 765000 E: media@msauk.org

For all the latest MSA news and results visit the official website

